pennsylvania

ri' DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION

January 19, 2022

Re:  Water Supply Request for Investigation 361063
Notice Sent to Operator
New Milford Township, Susquehanna County

-

This letter is regarding your water supply located at the above address (“Water Supply”). The
Department’s investigation which began on December 14, 2021 indicates that oil and gas
activities are presumed to be the cause of the pollution of your water supply.

Please find enclosed the Department’s Notice to SWN Production Company, LLC. (“Notice”).
As you can see, the Notice requests that certain actions take place within defined timeframes.
The Department is continuing to pursue this matter.

Please contact Cassidy Moyer at 570.346.5537 or by electronic mail at casmoyer@pa.gov with
questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

r

Michael O’Donnell
Environmental Group Manager
District Oil and Gas Operations

District Qil and Gas Operations
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